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January 24, 2000 
Via Overnight 
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Fiscal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Di vision of Communication 
2540 Shumard Oaks Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 1998 Regulatory Assessment Fee for Flatel, Inc. 
o "POSIT DATE 

:...J f- .....Dear Mr.lMs. D2 3 ' : . .-" 

Enclosed for filing, please find a check in the amount of$6.00 remitted by FLATEL, Inc. 
to cover the remaining balance owed for the Florida 1998 Regulatory Assessment Fee. 

This letter is in response to conversations on January 19, 2000 with Ms. Jackie Knight 
of Florida Public Service Commission staff. 

Please acknowledge this filing by returning a date-stamped copy of this cover letter in 
the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

Please contact me at (407) 740-8575 should you have any questions or ifI can be ofany 
further assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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TECHNOLOGIES MANAGEMENT, INC. BANK OF AMERICA 25305 . P.O. BOX 200 WINTER PARK, FL 32789 
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Winter Park, FL 
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P.O. Drawer 200 
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Fiscal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Communication 
2540 Shumard Oaks Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 1998 Regulatory Assessment Fee for Flatel, Inc. 
llEp(jS\T BATE 

D 2 3 z* I h t  0 r.- 5c!- Dear Mr./Ms. $,2 k 3 '-"-I 
Enclosed for filing, please find a check in the amount of $6.00 remitted by FLATEL, Inc, 
to cover the remaining balance owed for the Florida 1998 Regulatory Assessment Fee. 

This letter is in response to conversations on January 19,2000 with Ms. Jackie Knight 
of Florida Public Service Commission staff. 

Please acknowledge this filing by returning a date-stamped copy of this cover letter in 
the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

Please contact me at (407) 740-8575 should you have any questions or if I can be of any 
further assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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Robin Norton 
Consultant to FLATEL, Inc. 

RN/lk 
cc: Adrian Solar, FLATEL 
file: FLATEL - FL 
tms: FLLOOOl 




